
Just a quick word of thanks for a very strong two week run and, by the look of the traffic 
streaming onto campus, the start of another one. You have all managed the business 
through fickle weather and a variety of unlovely sicknesses that have impacted both you and 
your teams with no time to press pause or catch your breath. 

Just know that as I walk around and see you continuing to deliver on behalf of yourselves, 
your team and our guests, it is noticed and appreciated. 

FFrom the minute our guests landed this holiday to the seconds before they got dug out and 
on their way, you represented the mountain with real grit, real hospitality and an unreal 
approach to supporting each other, that have become hallmarks of the Jay Peak brand both 
past and forward.

 I can never thank all of you enough for that.  

Steve Wright
Jay Peak Resort

sswright@jaypeakresort.com

TO:        All Jay Peak StaĒ
FROM:   Steve Wright
DATE:    January 3rd, 2025

HOLIDAY THANKS


